
 

 

          
                13th September 2019 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached a list of after school activities that we are able to offer your child for the Autumn 
Term.  If your child is interested in attending any of these clubs please go to Pupil Asset and tick the 
consent box – you can do this up until Tuesday 17th September.  
 
All clubs have limited spaces and therefore the names of all the children interested will be put into a 
hat and picked out at random to fill the places available.  This will take place on Wednesday 18th.  On 
Thursday 19th you will receive an email stating if your child was successful in securing a place in their 
chosen club or not.   
 
Some of the clubs require a payment to be made (Tag Rugby, Gymnastics, Football, Dodgeball).  If 
your child was successful a payment option will be made visible on your Pupil Asset app.  Payment 
must be made by Friday 20th September to secure your child’s place.  If payment is not received then 
the place will be offered to another child on the waiting list. 
 
We would like to remind you that parents are responsible for the safe journey home of their child after 
clubs finish. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Keefe  
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